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Tuesday, December 3, 2024
School Board Visit - Sehome High School

The Board of Directors of Bellingham Public Schools regularly visits schools throughout the school
year. The purpose of these visits is to learn how each school is delivering upon The Bellingham
romise. The directors will visit Sehome High School, 2700 Bill McDonald Parkway, at 7:30 a.m.,
Tuesday, December 3, 2024. This is not a regular school board meeting and will not include

jc comment time.

re information, call 360-676-6501.
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